
 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Meden, we are always seeking opportunities to further improve our practice as a 

school. One area in which we aim to do this is via parental feedback. Previous Parental 

engagement questionnaires have proven very useful and have allowed us to review our 

way of working and improve our practices so that we can work effectively with our 

Meden families to support our young people. 

We really value parental feedback at Meden School and consider it a vital medium for 

further improvement. Please support us by completing a short survey. We can promise 

you that every single response is anonymous — we are using an external company to run 

this survey for us. 

To complete the short survey, please click on the following link and complete by 21st June  

A link will also be placed on our website and sent to you via email. 

Parental Survey for Meden School 

Remember, you have the power to work with us to shape how we work and respond to 

community need. So, make sure your voice is heard! 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mr J Smith 

Headteacher 
 

http://edurio.com/poll/TWMDp2

